
Announcement: Change in Worship Service 

Hours 

Dear Congregation, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important change in 

our worship service hours. 

Effective from November 1, 2023, the new worship service hours will be as follows: 

• Sunday Morning Service: 10:00 AM 

• Wednesday Evening Service: 7:00 PM 

We believe this adjustment will better accommodate our community and enhance our worship 

experience together. Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


